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Craig, Sondra

From: Jane Klekamp <janeklekamp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 4:46 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; Reynolds, Mitch; Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Support of Reach Center

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Council,  
 
We live and work near the Reach Center and downtown La Crosse. Because of that, we see the suffering of 
unsheltered folks on a daily basis. When approved, the Reach Center will provide a place for individuals and 
families to receive assistance for housing, dental care, and a variety of other needs in one location. For those 
with a high level of needs, having a one-stop shop for services must be extremely helpful when seeking 
services.  
 
We see the City Council acting on proposals to assist people that are unsheltered. This vote is an easy "yes" to 
help accomplish your goals of helping people in the City of La Crosse without homes and very few resources. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jane Klekamp and Keith Belzer 
225 9th Street South 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
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